
 
 
 
 
Right to reply - the Czech Republic 
 
HDIM OSCE, 5 October 2009 
 
 
In reply to the statement of the “International Association of Independent Democrats against 
Authoritative Regimes” alleging violations of human rights in several cases of asylum seekers 
in the Czech Republic, I would like to state the following: 
 

1) We have previously submitted detailed information on these cases to the said 
organization. 

2) All our available information leads to the conclusion that those proceedings strictly 
obeyed the law and respected rights of the persons concerned. 

3) However, should there remain any unclarities we are ready to continue discussion on 
this issue with the said organization. 
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